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The following is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

On May 25, Deputy Secretary Sullivan and USAID Administrator Green met with
representatives of international and non-governmental organizations on the
conflict in Yemen.

The organizations described obstacles to crucial humanitarian and commercial
shipments to Yemen, and identified urgent needs of civilians, including those
internally displaced by the conflict. They observed that levels of food and
fuel imports remained insufficient, as did incomes needed to support the
purchase of food where available. They also expressed concern about
escalating military activity that could derail the peace initiatives of UN
Special Envoy to Yemen, Martin Griffiths.

The Deputy Secretary and the Administrator underscored the Administration’s
deep concern about the humanitarian crisis in Yemen. They also highlighted
the Administration’s commitment to pushing all parties to facilitate access
by humanitarians and engage actively with UN Special Envoy Griffiths on a
renewed political process.

The Deputy Secretary expressed strong U.S. support for the efforts of Special
Envoy Griffiths to reach a political resolution to this conflict, which is
the only sustainable path toward ending the humanitarian crisis unfolding in
Yemen. “No party should obstruct the delivery of food, fuel and assistance to
any part of Yemen,” stressed Deputy Sullivan.

The United States continues to assert that a political solution is the only
way to advance long-term stability in Yemen.
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The United States congratulates Colombia on its accession and completion of
the process to become a member of the Organization for Economic Cooperation
and Development (OECD). The United States commends Colombia’s significant
efforts over the past five years to meet the OECD’s technical standards.

Membership will bring benefits to the economy and people of Colombia, along
with important responsibilities to level the playing field on trade and to
enhance protections for investors. The United States looks forward to working
with Colombia through the OECD to promote the economic and social well-being
of people around the world.
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We congratulate Mia Mottley on her election as the next prime minister of
Barbados in the May 24 general election vote. Ms. Mottley makes history as
Barbados’ first female prime minister. We congratulate the Barbadian people
on participating in another free and fair election and for their commitment
to democratic values.

The United States and Barbados enjoy a strong partnership based on our shared
democratic values and commitment to peace and security. We applaud Ms.
Mottley’s stated intent to address fiscal transparency, and we look forward
to collaborating with Barbados to enhance economic partnerships and private
sector investment.

We value the productive relationship we built during Prime Minister Stuart’s
administration and look forward to working with Prime Minister-elect Mottley
when the new government takes office.
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On behalf of the Government of the United States, I would like to wish the
Government of Georgia and the Georgian people a joyous Independence Day.

This year marks the centennial anniversary of the Democratic Republic of
Georgia, the first independent Georgian state in modern history. Since
regaining its independence in 1991, Georgia has been a close friend and
valued partner of the United States.

Over the past 27 years, Georgia has made impressive progress in building its
economy and its democracy. Georgians also make valuable contributions to
regional peace and security, including through their service in Afghanistan,
where they serve side by side with American servicemen and women. These
achievements would not be possible without the dedication and numerous
sacrifices of the Georgian people.

The United States is proud to continue to support Georgia’s democratic and
economic development, its NATO membership, and its sovereignty, independence,
and territorial integrity within its internationally recognized borders. We
look forward to many more years of friendship and cooperation between our two
countries.
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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

On May 24, Secretary Pompeo spoke by telephone with Republic of Korea Foreign
Minister Kang. Secretary Pompeo and Foreign Minister Kang reaffirmed their
shared commitment to the denuclearization of the Korean peninsula and to the
ironclad alliance between the United States and the Republic of Korea. They
committed to remaining closely coordinated in all of their efforts to create
conditions for dialogue with North Korea and agreed that must continue until
North Korea embraces denuclearization.
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